

Incoming 5th Grade

Dear Parents,

Welcome to 5th Grade! This is a fun and exciting year for your children and we are looking forward to working with them in the months to come. As part of their incoming summer reading



project, students are REQUIRED to read one fiction novel of their choice and complete the accompanying Book Report form this summer. <u>This book report will be due Monday</u>, August 13, 2018.

Student Book Selection:

Students are allowed to choose their own book title for this summer reading project. However, I am requesting they choose a chapter book of no less than 150 pages for this project. Please no graphic novels, manga, or anime. If they have any questions regarding book choice, please feel free to email me and I will respond as soon as possible. My email address is godfreyp@stpetechristian.org.

Project Directions:

Students are to complete the book report form completely. Please do not leave any sections blank. The drawing should include color (pencils or crayons). The project directions and book report form will also be available on the school's website: www.stpetechristian.com.

After returning to school in August, we will continue working with the novel chosen by your student with some in-class activities and writing assignments. Please email me, Mrs. Paula Godfrey, regarding accommodations for this project.

Have a blessed summer and I look forward to seeing you in August! Mrs. Paula Godfrey, MA 5th Grade Science/Reading Teacher